
CLASS 3 ROUND-UP – SPRING TERM 2025 

Well, I cannot believe that we are now two whole terms into the academic year and 
approaching our Summer term! 

We all enjoyed Storytelling week at the beginning of February, showcasing our Writing skills as we 
followed vlogs from the National Literacy Trust on designing our own superheroes! Mrs Moores 

came to read to us and our whole school family joined together to write our Snowball Story titled, 
‘The Day the Penguins Came’. I hope you all enjoyed reading it when we sent it home! 

Our class have been doing well with attendance recently, and we loved our attendance treat of 
coming to school in our own clothes, bringing a teddy and having some Golden Time. Let’s keep it up 

and see if we can earn another reward. 

Many of us have enjoyed clubs this term; some of us have been learning Multi-Skills with PNE, with 
others honing their football prowess. Some children have been cooking up a 

storm at Cookery Club, creating a mixture of sweet and savoury dishes. Watch 
out for more clubs next term. 

We all became scientists during British Science Week with the theme of ‘Change 
and Adapt’. In Class 3, we looked at camouflage. We found out the four different 
types of camouflage and considered why animals might need to camouflage. We 
used scientific vocabulary such as predator and prey. Then we created the most 

beautiful artwork, using pastel to make backdrops before drawing our animal and 
‘hiding’ it on our backdrop! 

We try to make our curriculum as exciting as possible and we enjoyed a Maths 
morning full of Art and creativity to mark World Maths Day. We looked at the work of the artist 
Mondrian and re-created some of his art, showing straight lines and various rectangles. We are 

going to calculate the perimeter of these rectangles in Maths next half term. 

Mrs Heaton did a beautiful Music Celebration with the children who attend either 
singing or recorder lessons. Some children in Class 3 were involved with this and, wow, 

what a performance they put on! It was so lovely to sit and be entertained by the 
children who have learned new skills in Music and shone so brightly. Please enquire at 

the school office if you would like your child to have singing or recorder lessons. 

We are now busy preparing for our Easter celebrations next week. We are looking 
forward to delivering our Last Supper drama as part of our special Easter Worship next Wednesday 

morning at 10am. Parents are welcome to attend. We will have our annual decorated Easter Egg 
competition on Thursday before breaking up at 2pm. 

The Class 3 team wish you a blessed and joyful Easter with your family and friends. 

Mrs Bolton, Mrs Morris, Miss Wilson, Miss Georga and Mrs Southword 

We look forward to seeing everyone on Tuesday 22nd April for our Summer Term. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


